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Comments: The regulation of fixed anchors to protect cultural resources, for example, on Native lands, is a

reasonable level of regulation. My concern with the proposal regards the regulation of maintenance of existing

anchors. Anchor replacement has generally been accomplished by an ad-hoc group of volunteer experts. By

adding a layer of administrative burden to maintain anchors, I suspect many volunteers will be less inclined to

take on the already thankless task. I hope that your regulations can find a way to strike a balance between

protecting resources while still allowing the timely replacement of existing anchors. Thanks for your

consideration.


